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helping people in need

We thank God for His faithfulness in providing for this ministry and
for the many people that have given to His work of helping those
in need.

January 2018

Street Connection - Christmas Outreach 2017

# We are pleased to report that our 26th annual Christmas Outreach was a
success! We are thankful for the support we received from the many
people who contributed.

In mid December, we were able to deliver food hampers that included a
» turkey to 258 families in the areas of the HRM that we regularly visit.
Those locations include the 500 Block of Herring Cove Road, Bayers
Westwood, Mulgrave Park, Greystone Drive and the former Scotia Court
area in Dartmouth.

As pictured above, we also distributed
hundreds of treat bags for children
along with new socks, hats and mitts.
We know from the responses we
received that  the Christmas
assistance was greatly appreciated.
Thank You to everyone who
contributed to help make our
Christmas Outreach 2017 possible.

As always, we are thankful for
everyone who has contributed to help
make Street Connection possible. We
look forward to the opportunities that
lay ahead to continue our work of
assisting low income families - with a priority on children. Thank you and may God richly bless you.

Jesus said to them, “I am the bread of life; he who comes to Me will not hunger, and he who believes in Me will never thirst” John 6:35
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